
April 25, 2015

THE RIVER GRILL IS OPENING!!! THE RIVER GRILL IS OPENING!!! Summer must not be far
off, and JJ Swing will be at the River Grill to break in the 2015 season on Saturday, May 2! 

  

Hey - we're going to be checking out a new place in East Aurora - 189 Public House located at
189 Main St. in E. Aurora. Come on out and see what it's like on May 3 at 5:30.
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